
DHS Graduation 2025

Cap & Gown Application

1. For grade 12 students to be eligible to participate in our Cap & Gown Ceremony they must:

a. Be registered in sufficient credits to achieve an Alberta High School Diploma or Certificate of

High School Completion.

b. Have passed their necessary courses from semester 1 AND have a passing mark or better in all

courses required for an Alberta High School Diploma or Certificate of High School Completion

on April 15th (or the first school day after April 7th). Students who have paid or accounted for

all school fees at Didsbury High School by May 17th (or the first school day after May 17th).

2. Students and parents/guardians who are not in a position to graduate by April 7th will be contacted by

administration. A plan may be created to allow the student to participate in Cap & Gown.

3. The Cap and Gown Ceremony will be held on Friday, May 23th, 2025.

4. Students are required to wear appropriate attire for Cap & Gown, which would range from semi-formal

to formal clothing and footwear.

5. There will be a $30 fee to take part in Cap and Gown. This fee will be included as part of your school

fees and can be paid on-line, by cheque or by credit/debit in the school office.

_______________________________________________________________________________________

I understand the requirements to take part in the Cap and Gown Ceremony.

I would like to take part in the Cap & Gown Ceremony. Yes No

Student Name__________________________ Student Signature _____________________________

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________ Parent/Guardian Signature ______________________

(Please keep one copy for your records and return a copy to the office
by Oct. 31st, 2024)


